
Speaker 1:          00:00          Hello, welcome to the same side 
selling podcast dedicated to modern sales and marketing innovation and 
leadership. Here's your host, Ian Altman.

Speaker 2:          00:15          Welcome to the 200th episode of the 
same side selling podcast. This is Ian Altman. Thank you so much for 
your amazing support over the years and for your generous feedback. If 
you have not already posted a review or rating on iTunes. We really 
appreciate when you do that and of course keep your amazing 
suggestions coming for guests and topics. I would cover for now. Enjoy 
this episode of the 200 same side selling podcast.

New Speaker:        00:45          Hey, it's Ian Altman. On this 
episode I want to talk about a core principle in same side selling 
with the new release of the second edition of same side selling. This 
principle is what we refer to as FIT or finding impact together 
traditionally businesses and been taught this idea of kind of the Glen 
Gary Glen Ross approach of always be closing. And so the idea is that 
you're constantly pushing for a sale. And one of the concepts that 
Jack and I talk about in same side selling is this idea of FIT or 
finding impact together.

Speaker 2:          01:28          And it really comes down to three 
different core areas of the sales process that will make a profound 
impact for you and your success. And these come down to the areas of 
mindset of customer perspective and your use of time. So first when it 
comes to mindset, recognize that almost every other methodology in the 
sales world is either based on a game metaphor or a battle metaphor. 
So in the game metaphor, there is a winner and a loser and then the 
battle metaphor, the loser dies. And then we wonder why we ended up in 
these adversarial positions with our clients or prospects as part of 
this mindset. When you're in the mindset of selling to everybody with 
whom you interact, when somebody decides not to buy from you, it's 
natural to get caught in this thought process of rejection. Oh, I was 
trying to sell to them.

Speaker 2:          02:30          They didn't want to buy from me. So 
I feel rejected. Versus if you're thinking about the fit or finding 
impact together, then the mindset is, look, I'm just trying to find 
the people who I can have the greatest impact for the people who I can 
make the greatest difference in their lives. And when I find those 
people, I know that we have a good fit, and when I don't find those 
people, well, it just wasn't a fit. So it's not about rejection, I 
don't think that an orthopedic surgeon, when they have a consult with 
a patient who doesn't have an orthopedic problem walks out of the 
consultants is, Oh man, I felt totally rejected because you know, it 
turns out that they didn't have any broken bones. I think if you'd 
just say, well, that case it was in the fit for me and I'm so glad I 
could help them get some peace of mind and move on.



Speaker 2:          03:23          And in sales, it's very easy for 
people to get in this mindset of rejection and by focusing on finding 
impact together or fit instead of just always trying to make the sale, 
then you can see where all of a sudden your perspective will shift 
from, Hey, this is someone that just wasn't a good fit versus, oh, 
I've been rejected. That's the perspective of the sales person. Now 
let's think about it from a customer perspective. If I'm just on the 
sales side as a seller, then I'm confronting a potential customer who 
like most of us, doesn't want to feel like they're being sold to. So 
if we knew that none of us really likes to feel like we're being sold 
to, then by coming in with the approach of, Hey, we have the greatest 
thing ever, you just don't know it yet is likely going to result in 
that adversarial response from the client or prospect as opposed to if 
you take the approach of fit and you say, well, I'm just trying to see 
if we have a good fit together and see whether or not you're the kind 
of person we can help.

Speaker 2:          04:29          The most. What it does is it 
disarms the notion that you're just there to sell something because 
you're acknowledging that you might even say, look, only about half 
the people we speak with are a good fit for what it is that we do, 
which probably has the added benefit of being true. So the idea is 
that by focusing on the fit, what you're really doing is you're taking 
the time to see whether or not the needs they have align with the 
skills and the resources that you can bring to bear to help address 
those problems. And let's face it, if someone doesn't have that issue, 
it's just not a good fit. There's no rejection. No one feels badly 
about it. And guess what? If someone's not a fit, you can say, it 
sounds like right now you're in good shape and you don't need our 
help. Would you mind if I check back with you in four to six months 
just to see if anything's changed?

Speaker 2:          05:19          We might be offering something new 
or your situation might have changed, but I don't want to bug the 
otherwise. Right now it sounds like you're in good hands and you'll 
have an open door to come back in because you're not like a dog with a 
bone and trying to convince everybody to do business with you. Instead 
you're just trying to find the fit. The last and probably most 
important element of this has to do with your use of time when you 
were focused on the fit. It's a form of qualification because what 
you're doing with that client is you're saying, okay, help me 
understand if you're facing one of these challenges that we're good at 
solving and if we know that you're facing one of those challenges than 
what I really, what I really want to know now is, okay, if you're 
having this, how big of a deal is that for you?

Speaker 2:          06:07          Is it a critical issue or just kind 
of a nuisance? What happens if you don't solve this issue and this 
feeds into something that is a new concept in the second edition of 
same side selling and we refer to this as the same side quadrants and 



the idea of the same side quadrants is a method for taking notes in a 
meeting with your potential client and the idea is that you take a 
blank sheet of paper, you draw a vertical line down the center 
horizontal line across the center creating four equal quadrants in the 
upper left corner. That's where you take notes about the issue or what 
is it, what is it that sparked interest or sparked the discussion to 
begin with and the upper right quadrant. That's where you take notes 
about the impact in relative importance, meaning what happens if you 
don't solve this and how important is this compared to other things on 
your plate in the lower left quadrant, that's where we take notes 
about the results, meaning the mutual understanding that we formed 
with the client about what success looks like.

Speaker 2:          07:05          Should we move forward. And then 
the lower right quadrant is where we take notes about who else is 
impacted to make sure we're not missing anybody important through this 
process. What this does is it gives us a clear framework for 
qualifying which opportunities are worth pursuing and which ones 
aren't. And in same side selling, we profile companies that more than 
double their growth rate while pursuing fewer opportunities and they 
qualify by using these same side quadrants. Instead of focusing on 
always trying to make the sale and pushing for a sale in every 
situation, try this approach of finding impact together or fit. It'll 
help your mindset in terms of not having a mindset of rejection, but 
instead on determining if it's someone you can really help, it'll help 
with your relationship with the client or potential client because now 
they'll see that you're actually trying to find a fit, not just trying 
to push your wears on them and it will ensure that you focus your time 
on well qualified opportunities.

Speaker 2:          08:09          Oh. And if you happen to get the 
second edition of same side selling, and if you happen to post a 
review on Amazon, just to email us a copy of that review, it doesn't 
even have to be a glowing review just to review that says you got the 
book and review, however you rate it. If you do that, we'll send you a 
copy of the same side quadrant journal. Now the only caveat is we'll 
send that inside of the United States because sending that journal 
outside, um, requires us to I guess sell one of our children. But um, 
but inside the US, we're happy to send you a same side quadrant 
journal just for posting review on Amazon for the second edition of 
same side selling. Remember, this show gets a direction from you, the 
listener. If there's a topic I should cover or guest I should have on 
the program, just drop me a note to Ian and Ian altman.com. Have an 
amazing week. Add value and grow revenue in a way everybody can 
embrace, especially your customer.


